
Justice of the Peace Applications Now Being Accepted 
 

 Pursuant to Section 9-184c of the Connecticut General Statutes, unaffiliated 
voters or minor party members who are interested in becoming Justices of the 
Peace may apply to the Town Clerk to be included in a lottery to determine who 
will fill any regular or vacancy slots for this position.  This will be the only list of 
names to fill possible unaffiliated or minor party justice slots for the next four 
years.  
 
In order to qualify, a voter must NOT be registered with a major political 
party (Democrat or Republican), nor can he or she have been registered 
with a major political party three months prior to August 1, 2024. 
 
Anyone who is interested in applying, or who has questions, please call the Town 
Clerk’s office, 649-8066, ext.106.     


